Queer Emerging Leaders Program (QELP)

Vision: 
A foundation for queer and allied students to start exploring queer identity and fundamental leadership in the social justice realm.

Mission: 
QELP provides a safe space for LGBT and Allied students to develop leadership skills and explore sexual identity in the social justice realm. The eight-week, non-credit seminar is tailored for first and second year students, but all are welcome. QELP uses the Social Change Model in the form of facilitated activities and dialogue, in a addition to a four-hour service learning component. This LGBTA leadership program was created to address the need for an outlet for first and second year students to tap into the resources provided by the LGBT Campus Center as well as the need to learn how to incorporate queer identity into involvement and leadership. 

What is the Queer Emerging Leaders Program?
The Queer Emerging Leaders Program is a leadership series that has been specifically developed to focus on the leadership needs and interests of the LGBT Community. All workshops are focused around LGBT topics: coming out, being out in the workplace, conflicts within the queer community, being an ally within and outside of the LGBT Community and serving the broader community.

Students who participate in this 8-week series will gain experience that will shape their leadership skills to better serve their community and identity as a leader in the LGBT community.

How is the program developed?  
This series uses the seven C's of the Social Change Model of Leadership Development.

· Consciousness of Self 

· Congruence 

· Commitment 

· Collaboration 

· Common Purpose 

· Controversy with Civility 

· Citizenship 

Why should I consider getting involved?
Getting involved with QELP will help you:

· Gain Leadership Skills 

· Meet other LGBT students 

· Develop a stronger sense of self 

· Give back to your community 

· Make friends 

· Improve your resume 

Who do I contact if I have questions?
Stop by the LGBT Campus Center for more information or email Robin Matthies:  rmatthies@studentlife.wisc.edu

